
 
 

 
 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
MRCS PART A: SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 
 
Published: October 2018 
 
With immediate effect, in addition to accepting applications by post, the Royal College of Physicians 
and Surgeons of Glasgow will accept MRCS Part A applications and supporting documentation 
submitted via email.  
 
Hard copy documentation is not required, however the College reserves the right to request to see the 
original documents if there is any doubt as to the authenticity of the submitted copies. 
 
For electronic submissions, degree certificates must be certified as a true copy of the original on the 
FRONT of the document.  Certification of authenticity from the back of any document will not be 
accepted.  
 
Applications and supporting documentation submitted via email must be sent to mrcsa@rcpsg.ac.uk 
by the published closing date for applications. 
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